
A LOOK AHEAD SCHOLARSHIP UPDATE 

APRIL 10 GCSANC Annual Meeting 
Del Monte GC 

May 7 Sequoyah CC 

May 20-21 CGCSA State Meeting 
The Inn and Links at 
Spanish Bay 

June 8 De Laveaga GC 

July 23 Supt/Pro Tourney 
Palo Alto Hills CC 

August Open 

Sept. 7 Mira Vista CC 

The Gold Course Superintendents Association of 
Northern California has again instituted a 
Scholarship Program for students in the Turf and 
Horticultural field. This is the second year for this 
program and the scholarships will provide the 
students, who have an interest in this field, 
assistance to further their education. These 
scholarships will also create an awareness within 
the community of our Association and build for the 
future of the industry. 

Last school year the Association awarded 
scholarships to deserving students from Diablo 
Valley College, Pleasant Hill, Foothill College, Los 
Altos Hills and Solano Community College in 
Suisun. Again this year viable scholarships are 
available to students with Horticulture majors. 

The Scholarship Fund is partially supported by a 
portion of the fee paid for golf at our monthly 
meetings and by contributions from some of our 
members who support this type of effort. It is 
this kind of generosity and willingness to be 
supportive of the Association that will enable us to 
promote the turf industry and achieve the degree 
of professionalism we desire. 

The main criteria for the scholarship award is: 
enrollment in the Horticulture Program, financial 
need, extra curricular activit ies, scholastic 
achievement and a demonstrated interest in Turf 
Management. 
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